
Town Planning Committee

Thursday 15 August 2013

Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, are sought in respect of the undernoted 
matters – copies of which will be available at the meeting for perusal: 

Roads Service

 Notification of the proposed Abandonment at Portmore Hill; 

 Draft order, location map and Statutory Notice of Intention in relation to the 
Abandonment of Public Rights of Way, The Shore Road, Belfast 
(Abandonment) Order (Northern Ireland) 2013; and

 Notification of the intention to amend existing On-Street Electric Vehicles 
Order.

 
Taylor Patterson, Chartered Surveyors

 Pre-planning application consultations for mobile phone base station 
upgrades in various locations throughout the City.  

The Committee will be advised of any additional information received at the 
meeting.


